
 

 

 

 

CIRCULAR NO: IPHS/17-18/39                 18thMay, 2017 

 

 

RESTRICTED TO KG-2 

SUBJECT:  Visit to a Bakery 

Dear Parents,  

    

Students of KG-2 will be visiting a bakery in Nakheel (Al Amanath Automatic 

Bakery) on 22nd May 2017 to have outside school learning experience. 

 Children must come in proper school uniform and bring their tiffin, water 

bottle with them. 

 They should also bring their school bag as usual. 

Note: The visit will take place during school hours. 

 

We appreciate your cooperation in this regard. 

 

 

Thanks.                            Vasanthi S 
             Supervisor 
 


